
 GLEN ’15

Want to do something different this 
summer? Come & join the fun! The Youth 
Week is open to anyone in secondary 
education. 
Enjoy a week filled with fun, fellowship, 
learning, and sharing - not to mention 
the great activities and workshops! 

Download an application form, which 
includes full details, and to read more 
information: 
https://www.facebook.com/secpyc 
(final deadline 1st June - for early bird 
and regular prices, see application form) 

For more details, please contact your 
Diocesan Youth Officer, or e-mail The 
Revd 
Tembu Rongong rector@stpj.org.uk

at Glenalmond College, Perthshire

Scottish Episcopal 
Church Youth Week 
  
2nd - 8th August 2015 

Glenalmond College, 
Perthshire
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